Town of Windsor
Is Accepting Bids
For 2019 Ford F-150 Pickup

Please Take Notice that the Town Board of the Town of Windsor, New York, will accept
sealed bids for the purchase of a 2019 Ford F-150 Pickup. Specifications for the vehicle:

e 2019 Ford F-150 XL Supercab 4WD

e 5.0L Flex Fuel Port/Direct Injection

e Mileage 65,105

e Minimum Bid $18,000.00
Truck can be viewed in front of the Village of Windsor Public Works building, 30 Main
Street, Windsor, NY 13865. Bids must be received in a sealed envelope marked “Bid for
Ford Pickup” by the Town Clerk, at Windsor Town Hall, 124 Main Street, Windsor, NY
13865 by 3:30 P.M. July 10, 2024. Bids will be publicly opened and read at 7:00 P.M. on
July 10, 2024 at the Regular Meeting of the Windsor Town Board to be held at the
Windsor Highway Garage, 174 Chapel Street, Windsor, NY 13865. The Town Board
reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids submitted if in the best interest of the
taxpayers.

Dated: 6/13/2024
Elizabeth Pfister, Windsor Town Clerk



